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TOWN OF WEBSTER 

Joint Loss Management Committee 

945 Battle Street/Rte. 127 

Webster, NH 03303 

Tel. (603) 648-2272 

 

 

The Joint Loss Management Committee – June 5, 2014 

 

Members Present:  Webster Police Department Patrolman, Dan Shapiro and Therese Larson, Secretary. 

Also present was Mr. Ron O’Keefe, Property-Liability Trust Risk Management. 

 

Although there was not a quorum, some discussion took place regarding Facility Review/Safety Inspection of 

Town Hall and Training. 

The next JLMC meeting has been tentatively scheduled for Wednesday, September 17, 2014 at 7:00 pm at the 

Town Hall. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Therese E. Larson 

JLMC Secretary 


